
CITY COUNCIL COMMUNICATION

MEETING DATE: November 30, 2021 ITEM NUMBER: 9.K

SECOND READING: {{customfields.ResoOrdNumber}}

TYPE OF ITEM: Consent

PRESENTED BY:
Dan Eamon, Emergency Management, Dan.Eamon@longmontcolorado.gov 

SUBJECT/AGENDA TITLE:
A Resolution Of The Longmont City Council Approving The Business Lease Between The City 
And Dennis L. Bloemker And Carolyn A. Bloemker For 500 Kimbark Street, Suite 101

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY:
Public Safety has been awarded multiple grants to support behavioral health and substance 
use support in our community via Longmont Public Safety's LEAD and CORE programs. To 
accommodate some of the staff that were hired under these grants, Public Safety leased this 
office space and would like to expand the leased space to the adjoining unit as well as make 
the necessary renovations to accommodate this expansion. Additionally, the State Office of 
Behavioral Health commented on our grant proposal that they feel that the Peer Support 
Specialists and Case Management Supervisor that were hired under the grants will be 
operationally better off not stationed at a City facility.

COUNCIL OPTIONS:
1. Authorize the Mayor to sign the lease, or do not authorize the mayor to sign the lease.

RECOMMENDED OPTIONS:
Authorize the Mayor to sign the lease.

FISCAL IMPACT & FUND SOURCE FOR RECOMMENDED ACTION:
Grant funds will be used to fund the lease and alterations to the space. No General Fund or 
Public Safety Tax fund dollars will be used.

BACKGROUND AND ISSUE ANALYSIS:

ATTACHMENTS: 
None


